PR 2015-03 Wrap-up Meeting of four year project on Photovoltaics (PV) system was
held at Takreer (UAE) on January 11, 2015. There were about 30 participants
including Mr. Abe, Executive Officer, Showa Shell Sekiyu K.K. We reviewed the

outcome of the project and discussed future direction.
(Middle: Mr. Sayegh CEO of Takreer, Left: H.E. Hirata, Minister, Embassy of Japan in UAE,
Right : Mr. Tsukidate, General Manager, JCCP)



